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Dear BSUoS customer, 

Per Elexon circular EL03014 – Issue affecting the Settlement Administration Agent, we have needed to 

suspend BSUoS billing today, Tuesday 23 July 2019 

The required SAA-I014 settlement reports are currently not available and we await an update from Elexon 
as to when these files will be available. 

The below runs that were due to be billed today will now be shifted to tomorrows billing run, subject to the 
metering files being available later today. 

We hope that this issue can be resolved today so that we can invoice as normal tomorrow, if this isn’t the 
case, a further update will be issued tomorrow morning. 

 

Run Type Settlement Date Original Notification Date Revised Notification Date 

II 15/07/19 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

SF 28/06/19 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

SF 29/06/19 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

SF 30/06/19 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

RF 01/06/18 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

RF 02/06/18 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

RF 03/06/18 23/07/2019 24/07/2019 

 
BSUoS Circulars 
 

If you wish to receive BSUoS circulars via email, please send an email to 
BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrideso.com asking to be added to our distribution list. Please mark your email 
with the subject line “Please ADD me to BSUoS Circulars” 

If you receive BSUoS circulars but no longer wish to do so, please email BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrideso.com 
asking to be removed from the distribution list. Please mark your email with the subject line “Please REMOVE 
me from BSUoS Circulars” 

 

Further Questions 
 

Email:  BSUoS.Queries@nationalgrideso.com1 
 
Tel: 01926 654 613 
 
Website:  http://www.nationalgrideso.com/bsuos  
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